MARSH GIBBON PARISH COUNCIL: BULLETIN  (May 18th 2020)

Richard Cross retires from Council
The Parish Council regretfully accepted the resignation of Councillor Richard Cross at its 'meeting' on May 12th. He has served as a Councillor for nearly 30 years and was chairman for six years. 

Arrangements to fill two vacancies caused by Richard's retirement and the passing of Derek Leonard are underway. More details from Carole, our Clerk. Minutes of the meeting will be on the website in the next few days.

Food bank collection
The Covid Community Support Group is organising another collection, for Trussell Trust's foodbank in Bicester, at the Hall from 9.30 until 12.30 on Saturday.

Plant Sale
A plant sale organised by the Horticultural Society will take place in the Village Hall car-park this Saturday, from 2.00 until 4.00. Donations may be delivered from 1.00 pm. Tables will be spaced and social distancing in place.
The Cuckoo is back....for the first time for a few years.

